

18 July 2025

Dear Student, Parent/Carer,

## A-Level/BTEC results days August 2025

I am writing to confirm arrangements for KS5 results days this year.

- Results will be available for Year 13 from 8.00am on Thursday 14 August.
- Results can be collected in person from the Sixth Form Centre using the Stane Street entrance (please note that the front entrance will be closed).
- As a school, we will have knowledge of your results from Wednesday 14 August and can call you on that day (if <u>you have indicated</u> that you want to be told) if the results mean that you have not met the terms of your UCAS offer (but we will not be able to share your actual results). Although there is never a guarantee, from previous experience we have seen that some universities will accept students who have not quite met their offer, but some will not. Should you be in this situation, the Sixth Form team will be on hand on Thursday morning to support you through the next steps of the Clearing Process and provide guidance.
- There will be a form to sign for you to give us permission to use your anonymised scripts for data analysis and teaching purposes.
- The school will be open until 11am for results to be collected. Thereafter we will upload results to the Student Portal of Bromcom and, additionally, post hard copy results home.
- If you are unable to collect your results in person and cannot access the result online (or do not want to wait until the start of term in September to collect them) please contact exams@theweald.org.uk for information on alternative methods of collection.
- Post-results services and corresponding fees for these can be found on the school website under Exams Information <a href="here">here</a>. Here you can find a google form to apply for these services, if needed.

If you are not sure about your next steps after Year 13, there are many sources of careers support available over the results period:

- The Weald Sixth Form team will be happy to advise you regarding possible next steps. We can be contacted via email at <a href="mailto:sixthformoffice@theweald.org.uk">sixthformoffice@theweald.org.uk</a>
- West Sussex County Council's 'Think Futures' careers team: https://www.horsham.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers/get-help-to-find-a-job#think-futures
- National Careers Service: post 18 advice

I would like to wish you all a happy, relaxing and healthy summer break.

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Cook

Head of Sixth Form